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Post-Gazette Delivery Changes 

Newspaper carrier, Clay Garing, has notified us that he is retiring from the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette. 

His last day to deliver newspapers to patio homes is Sunday, April 11. The Post-Gazette will not be 

replacing his position at Sherwood Oaks. Newspapers will be dropped at the Reception Desk with a 

subscriber list starting Thursday, April 15. Independent Living residents will be responsible to pick 

up their Post-Gazette at the desk on Thursdays and Sundays. Newspapers that are not picked up 

nightly will be placed into your IL pigeon hole. Skilled Nursing, Personal Care and Oak Grove 

subscriptions will be picked up at the desk by the staff and distributed. All billing/payments will go 

directly through the Post-Gazette. If you have any questions, please contact Tabby Alford at ext. 

8460. 

 

Flower Donation 

A special thank you to Alex Fedders, security officer, for donating his wedding flower arrangements 

earlier this week. The flowers were a lovely addition to Community Center lobby. 

 

Reservations 

We are receiving numerous requests for scheduling Sherwood Oaks facilities for family events on 

campus. These include the Summer House, Cranberry Lake Grill, Oak Lodge guest rooms and patio 

home guest suites. We are still in a pandemic and unsure of the transmission of the virus in 

vaccinated persons as well as overall vaccination status of the greater community. 
 

For now, we will not reserve any Sherwood Oaks facility or provide catering for events on the 

campus through Labor Day. So that you are not disappointed in missing your function, make 

alternate off-campus plans. Although independent living residents are permitted to have visitors, I 

ask that you do not have more than a few visitors at one time. If you choose to have visitors, or go 

off campus for any reason, please remain masked.  

 

Holy Week Virtual Programs  

The Chapel Committee will present the annual Good Friday Tenebrae Service on channel 901. 

Leading the service will be resident Rev. Dr. Jean H. Henderson, musician, Timothy Heavner, and 

resident technician, Jason Lyle. The service will air on Friday, April 2 at 12:00 p.m., 4:00 p.m. & 

7:00 p.m. and Saturday, April 3 at 12:00 p.m., 4:00 p.m. & 6:00 p.m. 

 

Continued Learning will present 60 minutes of music for meditation & contemplation while 

beautiful photos of Notre Dame Cathedral in Paris are displayed. The concert will air on Channel 

901 on Tuesday, March 30 and Thursday, April 1 at 10:00 a.m., 4:00 p.m. & 7:30 p.m. each day. 
 

 


